On September 17, 2007, Debra Robinson made the following request regarding item # G1-School Readiness Rate Agreement with Early Childhood

REQUEST: 
Are we now monitoring the school readiness data disaggregated by the site of the preschool education?
RESPONSE:  
We are now able to monitor the school readiness data disaggregated by the site of the preschool education for those students who are “Voluntary Prekindergarten (VPK) program graduates.”  The Department of Education released the 2006 Kindergarten Readiness Rates in June 2007 for those VPK graduates who attended classes during the 2006 school year and summer VPK programs and completed the FLKRS in September 2006.  The Department of Early Childhood Education developed specific VPK school improvement plans, based on the FLKRS scores, which are in various stages of implementation within the VPK classrooms.
 

Barbara Terembes on behalf of Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118n
 

